
March 2016

Dear Parent/Guardian,

We are excited to be kicking off our Sunshine fundraiser. The PAC is happy to announce that we 
have decided to move forward on phase two of the Elmdale play structure. All the funds raised 
from this fundraiser will be going directly to this project. The students will be involved in helping 
choose the addition that they best like based on two drawings provided by PlayQuest.

To make this fundraiser a huge success we are putting together two grand prizes for two lucky 
students to celebrate their hard work of fundraising. To be entered into the draw for a chance to 
win, a minimum of $250 would need to be raised in gift cards. We would then enter each child 
from that family into the draw for a chance to win. 

The first grand prize consists of the following great prizes;
A nights stay at the Days Inn with a fun evening at their water slide
Two large two topping pizzas from Chicken Chef
Two small two topping breakfast pizzas from Chicken Chef

The second grand prize consists of the following great prizes;
10 passes to Kidzone
Signed and framed Pistons poster 
Pistons water bottle
$25 gift card to Toys R Us

We are also having a prize for the class who makes the most in gift card sales. This class will 
have a gelato party to celebrate their hard work. 

We are excited to work together to make this fundraiser a huge success for our Elmdale students. 

Thank You for your partnership,

Elmdale Parent Council


